
 

Friday 28th March 
This Sunday morning Jonny will be conƟnuing our study in MaƩhew’s Gospel chapter 12. In the evening 
Derek will conclude our study in the Apostles’ Creed statements, looking at the phrase “The ResurrecƟon of 
the body, and Life EverlasƟng” and we’ll share communion together during the service. 
Coffees will be served at 10.15am before the 10.30 prayer Ɵme, and again, aŌer the morning service. 
 
All mid-week groups and Home Groups take a two-week break (aŌer YF tonight!) for the school Easter 
holidays. The remaining scheduled Home Groups in this study series will take place on 16/17 April and 23/24 
April. 
 
The Ladies Spring Ceramics CraŌ Night takes place this evening – do pray for those who have been invited to 
come along by friends. 
 
Remember that if you weren’t able to aƩend the AGM, there are some spare copies of the Finance reports 
and the AcƟvity reports available to pick up in the foyer on Sunday. These are also posted on the church 
website Latest News page. 
 
We also have a new Prayer Diary available: if you would like a list of Hebron people organised as a monthly 
prayer list, you can collect one on Sunday, or access it on the website Prayer MeeƟngs page – you’ll need to 
log in to download it. 
 
A Love Aberdeen prayer and delivery session will be held on Saturday (29th) at 2.30pm in the atrium. (There 
is a group using the conference room this Saturday, so don’t get confused when you arrive!) 
 
The next session on the Sunday morning Tea + Coffee rota is due to be put together in the next couple of 
weeks. If you are interested in joining in to serve in this way, your help would be very much appreciated! 
Please speak to Gillian Reid, or just reply to this email and your name can be passed on. 
  
 
 
Every Blessing,  
 

 
   
 

 

 


